
Welcome back from your break. We 
hope you head into the New Year 
properly refreshed. 
 
After the latest interest rate increase, 
we explore the future of interest rates, 
and their likely fall over the next year. 
What does this mean for homeowners? 
The opportunity to drive mortgages 
down by adding the saved interest 
back into the mortgage, or even using 
the extra funds to invest. 
 
With mortgages still in mind, we find 
you can save thousands by having a 
mortgage that is suitable to your 
needs, and we give you a few pointers 
on how to find it. More on budget 
matters we discuss how to celebrate 
the Christmas season without breaking 
the credit card limit, and a few new 
year financial resolutions you can set 
for yourself.  
 
We hope you enjoy, 
 
Gus Martonhelyi 
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